
2/3/17 

Dear Wasatch Parents and Students, 

We had a great week with the activities for "Souper Bowl of Caring",  a school wide fund 
raising event to fight hunger in Granite School District.  Our students raised more than 
$1500 in the week but we are making one last push this weekend.  As you are with your 
friends and family ask them if they would be willing to donate some money to fight 
hunger in Granite School District.  100% of all money raised stays in our district to help 
those are in need.  Any additional donations will be collected in the front office on 
Monday, February 6th.  So thanks in advance for your help and donations. 

2017-18 Registration 

All of our students should have received course selection materials for next school year.  
The current 8th and 9th grade "Registration Cards" were due this week.  If you have not 
turned those in nor received them, check your student’s backpack.  If it's not there, call 
Skyline High or Wasatch Jr. to get the information that you will need.  If you are a 
current 7th grader the registration cards are due next Friday, February 10th.  

 We will be having a "Registration Evening for Parents" on February 8th @ 5:00pm in the 
Library.  We will be presenting, discussing and helping fill out the student class selection 
card.  This is open to any 5th-9th grader and parents.  All three counselors and 
administration will be available to help and answer questions. 

WJH 2017 Spelling Bee 

This year's Bee will be held on Tuesday, February 7th, starting at 1:00 pm in the 
auditorium.  It is sponsored by Scripps National Spelling Bee, which goes through 
elementary grade levels; therefore, only our 7th & 8th grade students are eligible for 
participation. Students can sign up in their English classes.  Study lists are available at 
the desk in the main office.  Parents are welcome to attend. 

The Week Ahead: 

2/7-Spelling Bee @ 1:00pm in Auditorium 
2/7-Girls Volleyball @ Bennion Jr., Wrestling @ Home 
2/8-School Valentines Dance @ 3:00pm in Gym 
2/8-Registration Evening for Parents @ 5:00pm in Library 
2/9-Girls Volleyball @ Home, Wrestling @ Olympus Jr. 
That's all until next week. 
John Anderson 
Principal 

 


